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Now in a fully updated second edition The Routledge Companion to Critical and Cultural Theory is an
indispensible guide for anyone approaching the field for the first time. Exploring ideas from a diverse
range of disciplines through a series of 11 critical essays and a dictionary of key names and terms, this
book examines some of the most complex and fundamental theories in modern scholarship including: Marxism
Trauma Theory Ecocriticism Psychoanalysis Feminism Posthumanism Gender and Queer Theory Structuralism
Narrative Postcolonialism Deconstruction Postmodernism With three new essays, an updated introduction,
further reading and a wealth of new dictionary entries, this text is an indispensible guide for all
students of the theoretically informed arts, humanities and social sciences.
Why should Christians engage in earthkeeping as Christians and from within Christian communities? What is
the underlying theological rationale for that? In this book some 19 reasons why Christians may be
encouraged to engage in earthkeeping are identified, juxtaposed and assessed in order to call for
clarity, to invite discussion and to elicit creative tensions. No single position is advocated ? it would
be helpful if Christians could engage in earthkeeping on the basis of any of these motivations.
For more than 30 years, Yoga Journal has been helping readers achieve the balance and well-being they
seek in their everyday lives. With every issue,Yoga Journal strives to inform and empower readers to make
lifestyle choices that are healthy for their bodies and minds. We are dedicated to providing in-depth,
thoughtful editorial on topics such as yoga, food, nutrition, fitness, wellness, travel, and fashion and
beauty.
Krishna movement's pioneering and even visionary efforts in popularizing vegetarian cuisine and the
compassionate treatment of animals in the West -- how they did so from the days of their first Sunday
Love Feast (in 1966) and how they continue to do so in the present day. Book jacket.
An enlightening global journey reveals the inextricable links between Indigenous cultures and their
lands—and how it can form the foundation for climate change resilience around the world. One cannot turn
on the news today without a report on an extreme weather event or the latest update on Antarctica. But
while our politicians argue, the truth is that climate change is already here. Nobody knows this better
than Indigenous peoples who, having developed an intimate relationship with ecosystems over generations,
have observed these changes for decades. For them, climate change is not an abstract concept or policy
issue, but the reality of daily life. After two decades of working with indigenous communities, Gleb
Raygorodetsky shows how these communities are actually islands of biological and cultural diversity in
the ever-rising sea of development and urbanization. They are an “archipelago of hope” as we enter the
Anthropocene, for here lies humankind’s best chance to remember our roots and how to take care of the
Earth. These communities are implementing creative solutions to meet these modern challenges. Solutions
that are relevant to the rest of us. We meet the Skolt Sami of Finland, the Nenets and Altai of Russia,
the Sapara of Ecuador, the Karen of Myanmar, and the Tla-o-qui-aht of Canada. Intimate portraits of these
men and women, youth and elders, emerge against the backdrop of their traditional practices on land and
water. Though there are brutal realties?pollution, corruption, forced assimilation—Raygorodetsky's prose
resonates with the positive, the adaptive, the spiritual—and hope.
This timely volume explores the massively popular cinema of writer-director James Cameron. It couches
Cameron's films within the evolving generic traditions of science fiction, melodrama, and the cinema of
spectacle. The book also considers Cameron's engagement with the aesthetic of visual effects and the
'now' technology of performance-capture which is arguably moving a certain kind of event-movie cinema
from photography to something more akin to painting. This book is explicit in presenting Cameron as an
authentic auteur, and each chapter is dedicated to a single film in his body of work. Space is also given
to discussion of Strange Days as well as his documentary works.
In twenty short books, Penguin brings you the classics of the environmental movement. James Lovelock's We
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Belong to Gaia draws on decades of wisdom to lay out the history of our remarkable planet, to show that
it is not ours to be exploited - and warns us that it is fighting back. Over the past 75 years, a new
canon has emerged. As life on Earth has become irrevocably altered by humans, visionary thinkers around
the world have raised their voices to defend the planet, and affirm our place at the heart of its
restoration. Their words have endured through the decades, becoming the classics of a movement. Together,
these books show the richness of environmental thought, and point the way to a fairer, saner, greener
world.
This book introduces a new approach to environmental sociology, by integrating complexity-informed social
science, Marxian ecological theory, and resilience-based human ecology. It argues that sociologists have
largely ignored developments in ecology which move beyond functionalist approaches to systems analysis,
and as a result, environmental sociology has failed to capitalise not only on the analytical promise of
resilience ecology, but on complementary developments in complexity theory. By tracing the origins and
discussing current developments in each of these areas, it offers several paths to interdisciplinary
dialogue. Eoin Flaherty argues that complexity theory and Marxian ecology can enhance our understanding
of the social aspect of social-ecological systems, whilst a resilience approach can sharpen the
analytical power of environmental sociology.
First Published in 2004. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Companion to Environmental Studies presents a comprehensive and interdisciplinary overview of the key
issues, debates, concepts, approaches and questions that together define environmental studies today. The
intellectually wide-ranging volume covers approaches in environmental science all the way through to
humanistic and post-natural perspectives on the biophysical world. Though many academic disciplines have
incorporated studying the environment as part of their curriculum, only in recent years has it become
central to the social sciences and humanities rather than mainly the geosciences. ‘The environment’ is
now a keyword in everything from fisheries science to international relations to philosophical ethics to
cultural studies. The Companion brings these subject areas, and their distinctive perspectives and
contributions, together in one accessible volume. Over 150 short chapters written by leading
international experts provide concise, authoritative and easy-to-use summaries of all the major and
emerging topics dominating the field, while the seven part introductions situate and provide context for
section entries. A gateway to deeper understanding is provided via further reading and links to online
resources. Companion to Environmental Studies offers an essential one-stop reference to university
students, academics, policy makers and others keenly interested in ‘the environmental question’, the
answer to which will define the coming century.
This book addresses the fact that, for the first time in history, a large segment of the population in
the western world is living without any form of religious belief. While a number of writers have examined
the implications of this shift, none have approached the phenomenon from the perspective of religious
studies. The authors examine what has been lost from the point of view of sociology, psychology, and
philosophy of religion. The book sits at the nexus of a number of important debates including: the role
of religion in public life, the connection between religion and physical and psychological well-being,
and the implications of the loss of ritual in terms of maintaining communities.
The historical use of plants by indigenous peoples is explored, and how this connects to universal
experiences of the sacred in everyday life.
While humanist sensibilities have played a formative role in the advancement of our species, critical
attention to humanism as a field of study is a more recent development. As a system of thought that
values human needs and experiences over supernatural concerns, humanism has gained greater attention amid
the rapidly shifting demographics of religious communities, especially in Europe and North America. This
outlook on the world has taken on global dimensions as well, with activists, artists, and thinkers
forming a humanistic response not only to traditional religion, but to the pressing social and political
issues of the 21st century. With in-depth, scholarly chapters, The Oxford Handbook of Humanism aims to
cover the subject by analyzing its history, its philosophical development, its influence on culture, and
its engagement with social and political issues. In order to expand the field beyond more Western-focused
works, the Handook discusses humanism as a worldwide phenomenon, with regional surveys that explore how
the concept has developed in particular contexts. The Handbook also approaches humanism as both an
opponent to traditional religion as well as a philosophy that some religions have explicitly adopted. By
both synthesizing the field, and discussing how it continues to grow and develop, the Handbook promises
to be a landmark volume, relevant to both humanism and the rapidly changing religious landscape.
Lovelock s unique authority and original perspective sets this book apart from other books on
environmental change. He speaks as a planetary physician with more than forty years experience of
thinking about how to respond to the earth s needs as a living organism. Illustrated with examples drawn
from his experiences around the world, Lovelock draws many radical conclusions, most controversially a
passionate advocacy of nuclear energy. This, he argues, is not only a secure, safe and reliable source of
energy, but also the only way to counter the lethal heat waves and rising sea levels that will
increasingly threaten civilizations. Lovelock argues that the only way for humankind to come to terms
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with Gaia now, and have a chance of surviving, is to embrace science and technology, not reject them.
This is his passionate manifesto of how to do that and so lessen our impact on the Earth before it is too
late.
Postcolonial Politics and Theology seeks to reform and reimagine the field of political
theology—uprooting it from the colonial soil—using the comparative lenses of postcolonial politics and
theology to bring attention to the realities of the Global South. Kwok Pui-lan traces the history of the
political impacts of Western theological development, especially developments in the U.S. context, and
the need to shift these interlocking fields toward non-Western traditions in theory and practice. A
special focus of the book is on the changing sociopolitical realities of American Empire and SinoAmerican competition, illustrated in Donald Trump's slogan of "Make America Great Again" and Xi Jinping’s
hope for a “China Dream.” The shifting of U.S. and Asian relationships highlights the need to move our
theological and political categories away from a vision of strongman domination and toward a postmodern,
postcolonial, and transnational world, especially exemplified in the Asia Pacific context. Throughout,
Kwok overturns the idea of centering one cultural framework and marginalizing others in favor of living
into a multiplicity of deeply contextual theologies. She explores how these theologies are being
developed in global, postcolonial contexts, through struggles for democracy and civil disobedience in
Hong Kong, by efforts to reclaim selfhood and sexual identity from exploitative colonial desire, through
the work of interreligious solidarity and peacebuilding, and in the practice of earth care in the face of
ecological crisis.
If we see ourselves as Earth rather than Earth as existing for us our perspective is transformed. A
variety of religious, philosophical, cultural, and political self-perceptions that dominate our sense of
human identity are deeply challenged by this shift in perspective. John Locke's doctrine of Earth as
human "property" has been central to current presuppositions about our selves: justified on the grounds
of our possessing unique, divinely bestowed, rational abilities. But today, the effects of that doctrine
on Earth's resource base and on its other-than-human creatures directly challenge such assumptions. At
the same time contemporary scientific findings about the evolution of earthly life demonstrate that while
we belong to Earth and nowhere else, Earth does not belong to us. Exploring this role reversal raises
fundamental questions about current theological, philosophical, scientific, and economic presuppositions
that underpin the "business as usual" viewpoint and human-centered aims of contemporary policies and
lifestyles. It takes us beyond hierarchical Christian and philosophical doctrines toward a deeper, Earthfocused and peace-based understanding of what it means to be human today.
Gaia's Gift, the second of Anne Primavesi's explorations of human relationships with the earth, asks that
we complete the ideological revolution set in motion by Copernicus and Darwin concerning human
importancene. They challenged the notion of our God-given centrality within the universe and within
earth's evolutionary history. Yet as our continuing exploitation of earth's resources and species
demonstrates, we remain wedded to the theological assumption that these are there for our sole use and
benefit. Now James Lovelock's scientific understanding of the existential reality of Gaia's gift of life
again raises the question of our proper place within the universe. It turns us decisively towards an
understanding of ourselves as dependent on, rather than in control of, the whole earth community.
Explores and critiques the metaphysics and ideology of the visionary moment as a convention in twentiethcentury American fiction, from the standpoint of postmodernism.
Next to Rosslyn Chapel in Scotland, no other place on Earth holds as much esoteric symbolism as France's
Rennes le Ch'teau. Its location and design are the subjects of countless rumors, myths, and legends.
Mysteries of Templar Treasure and the Holy Grail, formerly published as The Secrets of Rennes le Chateau,
delves into the reality behind the action and adventure of The Da Vinci Code. Rennes le Chateau has
plenty of secrets: buried treasure, unsolved murders, supernatural powers, codes on parchments and
tombstones, not to mention clues concealed in statues and paintings, enigmatic priests who controlled
immense wealth, and secret societies that are still active today. The authors survey the arcane history
and secrets of Rennes le Chateau, including its relationship to the Merovingian bloodline of Christ. The
Chateau is a possible location of an immense treasure, such as a Templar, Cathar, or Priory of Sion
hoard. The final resting place of a famous artifact like the Ark of the Covenant, the Spear of Longinus,
the Emerald Tablets of Hermes Trismegistus- or even the Holy Grail. The authors also examine Rennes le
Chateau's proximity to Cathar and Templar fortresses, its mystical layout, and its location on the same
Paris meridian as so many other esoteric mysteries. Extensive appendices in the book offer possible
solutions to secret cryptograms, point out odd connections and commonalities between Rennes le Chateau
and J.R.R. Tolkien's Lord of the Rings, and suggest the possibility of fourth-dimension/tesseract
implications.
The Congress in Kyoto, Japan, was the beginning of a new era in the life of the IAAP: for the first time
in its history, this creative and stimulating triennial gathering of Jungian analysts from all over the
world took place in Asia. And with it, scientific and cultural dialogue between Jungians from ‘West’ and
‘East’ enters a new dimension. As is evident in these pages, there are ever more mutually enriching
developments emerging: both in theory and in clinical work, from culturally – and often, politically –
different points of view.
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Introduction to Gregory Bateson’s unique perspective on the relationship of humanity to the natural
world.
'Modern European thought' describes a wide range of philosophies, cultural programmes, and political
arguments developed in Europe in the period following the French Revolution. Throughout this period, many
of the wide range of 'modernisms' (and anti-modernisms) had a distinctly religious and even theological
character-not least when religion was subjected to the harshest criticism. Yet for all the breadth and
complexity of modern European thought and, in particular, its relations to theology, a distinct body of
themes and approaches recurred in each generation. Moreover, many of the issues that took intellectual
shape in Europe are now global, rather than narrowly European, and, for good or ill, they form part of
Europe's bequest to the world-from colonialism and the economic theories behind globalisation through to
democracy to terrorism. This volume attempts to identify and comment on some of the most important of
these. The thirty chapters are grouped into six thematic parts, moving from questions of identity and the
self, through discussions of the human condition, the age of revolution, the world (both natural and
technological), and knowledge methodologies, concluding with a section looking explicitly at how major
theological themes have developed in modern European thought. The chapters engage with major thinkers
including Kant, Hegel, Kierkegaard, Heidegger, Schleiermacher, Nietzsche, Dostoevsky, Barth, Rahner,
Tillich, Bonhoeffer, Sartre, de Beauvoir, Wittgenstein, and Derrida, amongst many others. Taken together,
these new essays provide a rich and reflective overview of the interchange between theology, philosophy
and critical thought in Europe, over the past two hundred years.
Gaia, the scientific theory founded by James Lovelock in 1979, embraces the earth as a whole, dynamic
entity whose sum is always larger than its parts. While science and theology are often seen as
contraries, which negate or dilute one another, Gaia theory harmonizes both systems of thought. Sacred
Gaia cogently describes Gaia theory's analysis of human and earthly evolution. Anne Primavesi's
remarkable, effortlessly coherent book helps us to recognize the sacredness of our origins and our
responsibility for the future.
Claiming Sacred Ground Pilgrims and Politics at Glastonbury and Sedona Adrian J. Ivakhiv A study of
people and politics at two New Age spiritual sites. In this richly textured account, Adrian Ivakhiv
focuses on the activities of pilgrim-migrants to Glastonbury, England and Sedona, Arizona. He discusses
their efforts to encounter and experience the spirit or energy of the land and to mark out its
significance by investing it with sacred meanings. Their endeavors are presented against a broad canvas
of cultural and environmental struggles associated with the incorporation of such geographically marginal
places into an expanding global cultural economy. Ivakhiv sees these contested and "heterotopic"
landscapes as the nexus of a complex web of interestes and longings: from millennial anxieties and
nostalgic re-imaginings of history and prehistory; to real-estate power grabs; contending religious
visions; and the free play of ideas from science, pseudo-science, and popular culture. Looming over all
this is the nonhuman life of these landscapes, an"otherness" that alternately reveals and conceals itself
behind a pagenant of beliefs, images, and place-myths. A significant contribution to scholarship on
alternative spirituality, sacred space, and the politics of natural landscapes, Claiming Sacred Ground
will interest scholars and students of environmental and cultural studies, and the sociology of religious
movements and pilgrimage. Non-specialist readers will be stimulated by the cultural, ecological, and
spiritual dimensions of extraordinary natural landscapes. Adrian Ivakhiv teaches in the Faculty of
Environmental Studies at York University in Toronto, and is President of the Environmental Studies
Association of Canada. April 2001 384 pages, 24 b&w photos, 2 figs., 9 maps, 6 1/8 x 9 1/4, index,
append. cloth 0-253-33899-9 $37.40 s / £28.50 Contents I DEPARTURES 1 Power and Desire in Earth's Tangled
Web 2 Reimagining Earth 3 Orchestrating Sacred Space II Glastonbury 4 Stage, Props, and Players of Avalon
5 Many Glastonburys: Place-Myths and Contested Spaces III SEDONA 6 Red Rocks to Real Estate 7 New Agers,
Vortexes, and the Sacred Landscape IV ARRIVALS 8 Practices of Place: Nature and Heterotopia Beyond the
New Age
Shamanism can be defined as the practice of initiated shamans who are distinguished by their mastery of a
range of altered states of consciousness. Shamanism arises from the actions the shaman takes in nonordinary reality and the results of those actions in ordinary reality. It is not a religion, yet it
demands spiritual discipline and personal sacrifice from the mature shaman who seeks the highest stages
of mystical development.
This thematically organized reader contains six sections woven together by transitional selections
(alternative transitional selections are suggested in the Instructor’s Manual). Concise yet thorough
instruction on writing—including coverage of argumentative essays and research papers—and on specific
issues of language use complements the more than 80 reading selections included.
For more than 30 years, Yoga Journal has been helping readers achieve the balance and well-being they
seek in their everyday lives. With every issue,Yoga Journal strives to inform and empower readers to make
lifestyle choices that are healthy for their bodies and minds. We are dedicated to providing in-depth,
thoughtful editorial on topics such as yoga, food, nutrition, fitness, wellness, travel, and fashion and
beauty.
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“Lash is capable of explaining the mind-bending concepts of Gnosticism and pagan mystery cults with
bracing clarity and startling insight. . . . [His] arguments are often lively and entertaining.”—Los
Angeles Times Fully revised and with a new preface by the author, this timely update is perfect for
readers of The Immortality Key. Since its initial release to wide acclaim in 2006, Not in His Image has
transformed the lives of readers around the world by presenting the living presence of the Wisdom Goddess
as never before revealed, illustrating that the truth of an impactful Gnostic message cannot be hidden or
destroyed. With clarity, author John Lamb Lash explains how a little-known messianic sect propelled
itself into a dominant world power, systematically wiping out the great Gnostic spiritual teachers, the
Druid priests, and the shamanistic healers of Europe and North Africa. Early Christians burned libraries
and destroyed temples in an attempt to silence the ancient truth-tellers and keep their own secrets. Not
in His Image delves deeply into ancient Gnostic writings to reconstruct the story early Christians tried
to scrub from the pages of history, exploring the richness of the ancient European Pagan spirituality—the
Pagan Mysteries, the Great Goddess, Gnosis, the myths of Sophia and Gaia. In the 15th Anniversary
Edition, Lash doubles down on his original argument against redemptive ideology and authoritarian deceit.
He shows how the Gnostics clearly foresaw the current program of salvation by syringe, and places the
Sophianic vision of life centrally in the battle to expose and oppose the evil agenda of transhumanism,
making this well-timed update more relevant than ever. “Sometimes a book changes the world. Not in His
Image is such a book. It is clear, stimulating, well-researched, and sure to outrage the experts. . . .
Get it. Improve not just your own life, but civilization’s chances for survival.”—Roger Payne, author of
Among Whales
This book shows that widespread resacralisation has been taking place, which is producing new ways of
perceiving God and the divine. The last century has seen unmistakable changes in religious practices and
the concept of spirituality right across the world. There was a broad expectation for much of the
twentieth century that religious worldviews would eventually succumb to the challenge of secularist
materialism, but this process of secularisation has yet to occur as predicted. The book begins by
contrasting theories of secularisation and resacralisation. Throughout the book, conceptual threads, or
‘new religious themes’, related to this resacralisation are discussed in terms of three main categories:
reimagining God’s nature, substance and location; reimagining human value and purpose; and reimagining
modes of redemption. Finally, the book considers how these threads are moving in various different
directions, and what the religious future might hold. This is a bold examination of contemporary
spirituality that will appeal to academics and scholars of religious studies, new religious movements and
the sociology of religion.
This work is a personal exploration of seven ancient sites as sacred heritage and the relation of each
one to one of the seven major chakras. In travelling to a sacred place, one discovers the site's
spiritual power within its actual setting. Each site is related to a specific chakra on the basis of the
author's experience there and the symbolism and concept associated with the chakra. Each chapter begins
with an original poem and ends with a guided meditation.
Presents an analysis of the "nomadic" consciousness of our ancestors, and the forces --religious and
political --that overwhelmed it during the Neolithic era, and considers its revival in the twentieth
century.
For more than 30 years, Yoga Journal has been helping readers achieve the balance and well-being they
seek in their everyday lives. With every issue,Yoga Journal strives to inform and empower readers to make
lifestyle choices that are healthy for their bodies and minds. We are dedicated to providing in-depth,
thoughtful editorial on topics such as yoga, food, nutrition, fitness, wellness, travel, and fashion and
beauty.
We are seeing an extraordinarily powerful intersection of accelerating changes to our planet and its
inhabitants, all traceable, James Lovelock says, to the steam engine's invention 300 years ago. But
Lovelock does not believe we are necessarily guilty of catastrophic wrongs to the Earth.The challenges
faced are diverse: our understanding must begin from a broader viewpoint than that of climate science
alone. In an interconnected Earth-system, humanity is a holy fool of a species, often blundering in the
pursuit of its instinct for invention. This book argues that it may, by the same token, emerge as the
Earth's saviour.
Describes the elements and benefits of sacred places, highlighting areas of the British Columbia coast.
"A love of green may be a human universal. Deepening the palette of green scholarship, Bron Taylor proves
remarkably to be both an encyclopedist and a visionary."--Jonathan Benthall, author of Returning to
Religion: Why a Secular Age is Haunted by Faith "This important book provides insight into how a profound
sense of relation to nature offers many in the modern world a vehicle for attaining a spiritual wholeness
akin to what has been historically associated with established religion. In this sense, Dark Green
Religion offers both understanding and hope for a world struggling for meaning and purpose beyond the
isolation of the material here and now."--Stephen Kellert, Yale University School of Forestry and
Environmental Studies "In this thought-provoking volume, Bron Taylor explores the seemingly boundless
efforts by human beings to understand the nature of life and our place in the universe. Examining in
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depth the ways in which influential philosophers and naturalists have viewed this relationship, Taylor
contributes to the further development of thought in this critically important area, where our depth of
understanding will play a critical role in our survival."--Peter H. Raven, President, Missouri Botanical
Garden "Carefully researched, strongly argued, originally conceived, and very well executed, this book is
a vital contribution on a subject of immense religious, political, and environmental importance. It's
also a great read."--Roger S. Gottlieb, author of A Greener Faith: Religious Environmentalism and our
Planet's Future "A fascinating analysis of our emotional and spiritual relationship to nature. Whether
you call it dark green religion or something else, Bron Taylor takes us through our spiritual
relationship with our planet, its ecosystems and evolution, in an enlightened and completely undogmatic
manner."--Dr. Claude Martin, Former Director General, World Wildlife Fund "An excellent collection of
guideposts for perplexed students and scholars about the relationships of nature religions, spirituality,
animism, pantheism, deep ecology, Gaia, and land ethics--and for the environmentalist seeking to make the
world a better place through green religion as a social force."--Fikret Berkes, author of Sacred Ecology:
Traditional Ecological Knowledge and Resource Management "Dark Green Religion shows conclusively how
nature has inspired a growing religious movement on the planet, contesting the long reign of many older
faiths. Taylor expertly guides us through an astonishing array of thinkers, past and present, who have
embraced, in part or whole, the new religion. I was thoroughly convinced that this movement has indeed
become a major force on Earth, with great potential consequences for our environmental ethics."--Donald
Worster, University of Kansas "In this exceptionally interesting and informative book, Bron Taylor has
harvested the fruits of years of pioneering research in what amounts to a new field in religious studies:
the study of how religious/spiritual themes show up in the work of people concerned about nature in many
diverse ways. Taylor persuasively argues that appreciation of nature's sacred or spiritual dimension both
informs and motivates the work of individuals ranging from radical environmentalists and surfers, to ecotourism leaders and museum curators. I highly recommend this book for everyone interested learning more
about the surprising extent to which religious/spiritual influences many of those who work to protect, to
exhibit, or to represent the natural world."--Michael E. Zimmerman, Director, Center for Humanities and
the Arts, University of Colorado at Boulder
The notion of 'the human' is in need of urgent redefinition. At a time of radical bio-technological
developments, and in light of the political and environmental imperatives of our age, the term
'posthuman' provides an alternative. The philosophical landscape which has developed as a response to the
crisis of the human, includes several movements, such as: Posthumanism, Transhumanism, Antihumanism and
Object Oriented Ontology. This book explains the similarities and differences between these currents and
offers a detailed examination of a number of topics that fall under the “posthuman” umbrella, including
the anthropocene, artificial intelligence and the deconstruction of the human. Francesca Ferrando affords
particular focus to Philosophical Posthumanism, defined as a philosophy of mediation which addresses the
meaning of humanity not in separation, but in relation to technology and ecology. The posthuman shift
thus emerges in the global call for social change, responsible science and multispecies coexistence.
Contemporary seekers on the hunt for an overview of the Western mystery traditions often face a small
selection of dense, out-of-date tomes. Alternatively, Hidden Wisdom is a fresh, coherent, and accessible
work that expounds many of the teachings of Western esotericism, examining its key figures and movements.
James Lovelock, der einflussreichste Ökodenker unserer Zeit, hat mit 100 Jahren eine staunenswerte
Theorie über das zukünftige Leben auf dem Planeten Erde vorgelegt. Er begründet darin, warum wie an der
Schwelle eines ganz neuen Zeitalters stehen. Vor uns liegt das Novozän: das Zeitalter der
Hyperintelligenz. James Lovelock, der Schöpfer der Gaia-Hypothese und berühmteste Ökodenker unserer Zeit,
ist im vergangenen Juli 100 Jahre alt geworden - und hat ein neues Buch mit einer spektakulären These
veröffentlicht. Darin prophezeit er gelassen das Ende des Anthropozäns und den Anbruch einer neuen Zeit:
Mit unserer Gegenwart hat das "Novozän" begonnen, das Zeitalter der Hyperintelligenz. Schon sehr bald
wird aus der künstlichen Intelligenz eine neue Art von Lebewesen hervorgehen: Cyborgs, die 10000 mal
schneller sein werden als wir. Unsere Lebensform wird ihnen ähnlich entwickelt erscheinen wie uns die
Pflanzenwelt. Doch diese Intelligenz wird vermutlich nicht von jener grausamen Art sein, die wir aus den
Science-Fiction-Spektakeln aus Hollywood kennen. Denn auch sie wird von dem Überleben unseres Planeten
abhängen und sich der großen Klimakatastrophe stellen müssen, die auf uns zurollt. Cyborgs könnten in
Wahrheit unsere letzte Rettung sein. Doch das ist längst nicht alles: Der große ökologische Visionär
Lovelock hat mit 100 Jahren einen Blick in unsere Zukunft geworfen und ein weises und höchst originelles
Buch geschrieben, in dem es keinen einzigen langweiligen Satz gibt.
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